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Dear Imperial Provider,

We’re excited to share that Imperial is updating its referral policies to make behavioral healthcare more accessible to our members. Starting today, members no longer need a PCP referral to access behavioral health services.

This change will make a big difference in helping members get support more easily. At the same time, we know how important it is to maintain continuity of care, so we encourage behavioral health providers to stay connected with members’ primary care teams whenever possible.

Thank you for all you do to support our members. We’re excited to continue working together to provide the best possible care. For any questions, please reach out to Lucet Heath at Ph#:816-237-2362. Website: Lucethealth.com
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